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                         Monday 18th March 2024  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Kit list for Condover Hall Residential June 2024 

I am writing to give you advance warning of the kit list required for the Condover Hall 

Residential in June. Obviously, nearer the time you would need to take account of the weather 

forecast. Please do not buy lots of new items! Don’t forget we are only away for three days 

and the children need to be able to carry their own luggage. We will have a parent meeting 

about the residential in Term Five where we will be able to share more details about the 

activities that we will be doing and discuss any specific dietary requirements, medication, and 

medical needs.  

Nightwear 

Underwear  

Socks 

Trousers/joggers/leggings (not jeans) 

Long sleeve top for archery  

T-shirts 

Shorts  

Fleece/jumper/warmer layer  

Waterproof jacket or anorak  

Trainers or other substantial footwear that can get muddy  

Toiletries 

Sun Cream  

Hat  

Water bottle  

Sunglasses (optional)  

Book  

Sleeping bag 

 

The children are not permitted to bring cameras, phones, money or additional food.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Regards. 

 

 

Maria Carnevale 
Deputy Headteacher  
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